
St. Mark’s constructed our main 
lower school building along with a 
playground in 2004. The design has 
served us well and now, 15 years 
later, playground philosophy has 
evolved, as our school has evolved.  
In the spring of 2019, we launched 
the Come Play with Us campaign so 
we could imagine a new landscape 
for outdoor play at St. Mark’s.

The new playground equipment 
offers tremendous play value 
and capacity, while also aiding in 
physical and cognitive development.
All new equipment and surfacing 
is suitable for all abilities, and free 
of tripping or mobility hazards.
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